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EAR Examination Simulator II

Item No. MW12

Weight 4 kg

Brand KYOTO KAGAKU, JAPAN
Read More

SKU:

Categories:Ear

Product Description

Practice patient-focused care during an otoscopy. 
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Features

EAR II is an otoscopy simulator that focuses on patient 
safety. With a sensitive alarm system, patient discomfort 
can be alerted when the otoscope was excessively inserted. 
1. Alarm against painful insertion - self-learning mode 
(with a beep) - instructor mode (silent) 2. Major 9 cases 
are prepared (includes 1 normal) 3. Quick switching between 
cases 4. 2 sizes of ear canals (normal and stenosis) 5. 
Anatomically correct soft ear model that allows training in 
straightening the auditory canal by pulling the auricle 6. 
Training with a real otoscope 7. The manikin neck can be 
tilted

Training skills / Applications Ear examination with a direct otoscope Ear wax and foreign 
body removal

Case / Pathology
normal / serious otitis media(SOM) / mucoid otitis media 
(AOM) / cholesteatoma / tympanosclerosis / traumatic 
perforations

Set includes

1 manikin head and shoulder / 1set of foreign body removal 
kit simulated ear wax, small toys, small sponge fragments 
and a/ 1 spoon instruction manual / 1 types of ear units-1 
pair each -exam ear(normal) -exaｍ ear(stenosis) -FB 
ear(normal) -FB ear(stenosis)

Size (approx.) W42 x D21 x H39cm / W16.5 x D8.3 x H15.3in

Packing size (approx.) W49 x D29 x H53cm /W19 x D11 x H14in

Weight (approx.) 1.75kg

Packing weight (approx.) 4kg/8lb

Materials Soft resin / Latex free

Replacement parts

"11391-010 / ear units and foreign body set light tone 
/11391-010-D / ear units and foreign body set dark tone -4 
types of ear units / -1 pair each ear exam(normal),ear 
exam(stenosis),FB ear(normal),FB(stenosis)/-1 set of 
foreign body removal kit / simulatoed ear wax,samll toys, 
small sponge fragments and a spoon"

Related products EYE Examination Simulator

CE certified/CE Certification? Yes
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